No.J.12011/3/2004-1A.1 (CIE)

Government of India

Ministry of Environment and Forest

Dated 3.2.05

To 

Dr. Rajesh Kumar,

Principal Secretary & Commissioner,

Municipal Administration, Housing & Urban Development (MAHUD),

Government of Manipur,

Imphal 795001

Telefax: 0385 – 2220965

Sir,


Please find enclosed a copy of our letter of even number dated 29.11.04 addressed to your goodself in respect of collecting details of the proposed New Capital Complex for Manipur State. We have not received any information from you about the project. You are requested to send us necessary particulars on the status of the project and the project details. It is requested that the above matter may be treated on priority.

Yours Sincerely

Signed

(S. Shiva Kumar) 

Director (IA)

Telefax: 24360695

Email: biossk@menf.delhi.nic
Copy with enclosure to:

1. The Chief Secretary, GOM, Secretariat, Imphal 795001.

2. Resident Commissioner, GOM, Manipur Bhavan, 2 Sardar Patel Marg, ND (Fax: 26111803)

Signed

(S.Shiva Kumar)

Director (IA) 

